
Jason Joyce
Swan's Island
LD 736
Dear Committee members,
 Thank you for your dedication and time as you review various legislation.
 My name is Jason Joyce, a Swan's Island Selectman and 8th generation Islander. My 
great grandfather Guy Carlton Joyce began working with our Senator William 
S.Silsby in the late 50's on legislation which eventually led to the creation of the 
MSFS and has provided reliable ferry service to Swan's Island since March of 1960.
 Back in that era there were many qualified applicants seeking employment in the 
newly established MSFS. Today we find fewer applicants for employment with 
MSFS and as is the case with all trades, an investment in future Mariners such as 
outlined in LD 736 is something all islanders can support. 
 I urge you to support LD 736.
 Sincerely, 
Jason Joyce
 
 


